
U.S. Department of Justice 
Office of Legal Counsel 

Office of the Principal Deputy Assistant Attorney General Washington D.C. 20530 

May 20, 2005 

Central Intelligence Agency 
Washington, D.C. 20505 

Dear 
This letter confirms that the legal guidance of our Office stated in the attached 

letter from Daniel Levin to John A. Rizzo of December 14, 2004, still pertains. 

Sincerely, 
Signature of Steven G Bradbury 

Steven G Bradbury 
Principal Deputy Assistant Attorney General 

Attachment 


